November 18, 2013,

The Honorable Ashton Hayward, Il
Mayor

City of Pensacola

222 West Main Street

Pensacola, FL 32502

Dear Mayor Hayward,

I am writing to notify you of my resignation from the position of Port Director for the City of Pensacola
effectively immediately;

I appreciate my years of service with the City and wish the best for the port and the city.
Sincerely Yours, .
e

Clyde Mathis



